June 30, 2024

Dear 5" Grade Students and Families,

Welcome to the Clark/Trudeau Team! We are looking forward to having a
fantastic year with you. We can'’t wait to meet everyone on the first day of school.
The first week of school will be filled with learning, fun, and plenty of time to get to
know each other and build our classroom community. Each student will need to
play an active role to achieve this.

We hope you all enjoy your summer and have many fun, safe experiences.
This summer Mrs. Trudeau will spend her time with her two children (Brennan, 11 and
Islo, 7) and husband. She has many outdoor adventures planned such as canoeing
and hiking. Mrs. Trudeau is a huge cat lover. At home, she has 3 cats named Peat,
Izzy, and Oliver George Weasley (AKA: Ollie). This name may sound familiar to you if
youre a Harry Potter fan! Ms. Clark is a huge dog lover and she will be heading off
on many adventures with her dog, Chester. Ms. Clark is also planning on going
camping, working at Village School Summer Program and she has a very long
summer reading list.

We can't wait to hear about all the fun you have this summer. Below is a list of
supplies you will need for your fifth grade year. Some of the supplies listed below will
be collected to use for community supplies. Other items, you will keep with you in
your pencil bag.

Community Supplies:
Pencils (24 Ticonderoga pre-sharpened)
1 box of markers
1 pack of highlighters (for community use)
2 boxes of tissues
1 roll of paper towels
1 container of cleaning wipes

Personal Supplies:
Pencil bag or case
1 small handheld pencil sharpener
1 pack of glue sticks
2-3 correcting pens (red)
1 folders for music
1 pack of colored pencils
1 pack of highlighters (4 different colors- personal use)
Independent reading book
11/2 inch, 3-ring binder

A note to parent volunteers: We will have a few opportunities for parents to
volunteer throughout the year. We highly recommend starting the CORI process as
soon as possible as we have had parents unable to participate due to delayed
CORIs,

We can't wait to start a new year of learning with all of youl!

Sincerely,
Ms. Clark and Mrs. Trudeau



